About Hamilton Archers

Hamilton Archers was formed to provide a managed approach to Long
Island’s North Fork deer overpopulation problem through professionally organized
archery hunting on private and public land. We are affiliated with The North Fork
Deer Management Alliance (NFDMA) an organization committed to solving the deer
over-population problem on the North Fork in a rational, effective and ethical way.

Our goal is to help bring the deer population on the North Fork to a safe and
sustainable level for people, deer and the environment while harvesting venison for
personal consumption and donations to food pantries.

Hamilton Archers is currently seeking a limited number new members that
are experienced bow hunters and willing to commit to “hunt hard” during the 2016
/ 2017 deer season on our acquired properties, most of which have never been
hunted in the past.

Member candidates must complete a Membership Application, an interview
process and pass a practical archery test.

To become a Hamilton Archer, the candidate must also be mature,
responsible, honest and ethical, and have no DEC violations for the past 5 years.
Further, a candidate will need to commit to a goal of 50 hunts and/or a harvest of 20
deer for the season.

Hamilton Archers has invested a substantial amount of time and capital in
this effort to ensure it's members have the best chance to harvest deer including
Liability Insurance Coverage for Landowners, Cellular Trail Cameras, deer stands
and marketing efforts to acquire hunting land in order to make our member hunts
as productive as possible. In short, we will put you on the deer.

If you are an experienced bow hunter and have the time to commit to hunting
in the coming season we would like to talk to you about becoming a member of
Hamilton Archers. Please contact Jim Edwards for more information.

Jim Edwards, Founder.
Hamilton Archers, LLC.
(317) 590-1640
jim@hamiltoninc.us




